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1. President Stevens: Provide the percent of turnover for Principals and Administrators. 
• 20-21 Administrators Turnover 26.8% (162/605)  Superintendent Turnover 23.1% (12/52) 
• 21-22 Administrators Turnover 28.7% (176/614)  Superintendent Turnover 32.7% (17/52) 

 
2. Chair Tobin: Provide proposed reporting measures that would be used for determining if the bill is 

effective. 
The Department of Education and Early Development (DEED) recommends the following as metrics for 
determination of bill efficacy: 
• Tracking and monitoring turnover rates from year-to-year; and,  
• Requiring districts to report the number of educators that resigned prior to the last day of school.  

 
3. President Stevens and Senator Kiehl: Provide the spreadsheet of school districts by category and 

calculation for determining which school districts fell into which category.  
Enclosed please find SB97 Teacher Incentive Grant by District.pdf.   
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